
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/7/2011 11:16:05 AM 

'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); Reg 
Rel SB Requests
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RegRelSBRequests); San Bruno Gas 
Safety (SanBmnoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov); Cadenasso, Eugene (cpe@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's responses to CPUC_100/Indexl477 

Julie,

Per your conversation with Trina Horner of PG&E last Friday 6/3/11, below are the completed data 
responses (CPUC_100/Index 1477) regarding PG&E’s Gas Pipeline Replacement Program and other 
gas pipeline programs requested by Eugene Cadenasso of Energy Division on March 21, 2011.

PG&E's responses to Questions 1 through 5 and the original email containing the request.

(Please note that due to the large file size of the attachments for Responses to Qs. 4 and 5, a 
CD is being delivered to you containing that information.)

«...»

PG&E's responses to Questions 6 through 14:

«...»

RedactedIf you have any questions, please contact Trina Horner at (415)973-6490 or me at

Thank you,

iRpdartpd ]

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Senior Regulatory Case Manager

Redacted
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